
 
 

 

 
It’s almost time to return checked-out devices! 

If your student has checked out a device to use during virtual and asynchronous 

instruction, below is the schedule for returning devices to school. 
 

HYBRID STUDENTS VIRTUAL STUDENTS 
 

Please have your student bring the device and 
charger to school when coming onto campus for 

hybrid instruction. Students will bring their 
device and charger to the library during their 
scheduled time on the date below. If you are 

unable to return your device on this day, please 
return your device during one of the “Virtual” 

windows listed to the right. 
 

Wed., June 2nd – TK, Kindergarten and 4th grade 
 
Thu., June 3rd – Mrs. Beecroft, 2nd and 5th grade 
 
Fri., June 4th – Ms. Sharp, 1st and 3rd grade 

Monday, June 7 
8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 
Tuesday, June 8 

8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

Wednesday, June 9 
8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 
Please bring your student’s device and charger 
to the front office during one of the windows of 

time listed above. 

 

Thank you for your help in getting all of our devices returned promptly so that we can 

prepare them for use during the 2021-2022 school year! Your support is appreciated!  

** Don’t forget to return the charger as well! ** 


